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NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 
 

A big thanks to Gary for a challenging project.  I know no one got finished but I expect to see a herd of horses at Show and Tell this 

month.  I always like to see a project that challenges us.  This is what makes us better carvers.  I also want to thank both Gary and 

Dick for donating the proceeds of the cut outs and snacks to the club. 
 

The Christmas Party will be held in the same building as we had last year on Thursday, December 6th , from 6:30pm to 11:00pm.  I’ve 

attached a list of items that we need along with the people who have already committed.  Please be prepared to sign up for something 

at the meeting if you plan on attending the function so we know what we can count on having.  Meat items will be reimbursed by the 

Club same as last year.  Also, please BRING IN ANY OUTSTANDING NATIVITY SCENE CARVINGS as this is the last chance 

to collect them before the party. 

 

I intend to distribute the Christmas Ornaments at this meeting.  It was suggested that along with the other places, we look at giving 

some to any hospital with children.  I think this would be a great way for us to bring some joy to kids that are having a hard time of it 

during the Holidays.  We still need some more places to distribute the ornaments so PLEASE contact anyone you know who might be 

interested in receiving them and be prepared to take some to them. 
 

I couldn’t believe it.  We have all the instructor spots taken for next year with additional people ready to sign up.  What a great group.   

It’s nice to see some new names on the list too.  Let me know if you wanted a spot and didn’t get a chance to sign up before it was full 

and I’ll let you have January. 

 

Keep the chips flying,                        

 

Tom 

 

SNACK VOLUNTEER:      Rudy Hunger 
 

DOOR PRIZE WINNER LAST MONTH (AND HOST FOR THIS MONTH):      Karen Rudy 

 
2013  INSTRUCTOR LIST: January – Tom Noller; February – Tom Caster;   March – Dean Walden; April – Eddie 

Brook/Richard Christensen; May – Eddie  Brook/Richard Christensen; June - Bernie Gajdica;  July - Bob Gaines; August - 

Bob Case;  September - Steve Crouse;  October – Vince Hale/Gary Goulden 

 

 

WHAT’S IN STORE FOR THE OCTOBER 27
th

  MEETING?  
 

Vince Hale is going to help us get in touch with our hearts.  If you ever wanted to try a chain project this is your chance. 

 

 
    

 



 

 

    
 

WE’RE MAKING CHIPS THIS DAY    IF THEY STAMPEED, WE’RE ALL DEAD 
 

    
 

WHAT A GREAT TURN OUT      SHOW AND TELL 

    

    
 

SHOW AND TELL      SHOW AND TELL 

 

 


